
1. Dear Parents, 
  
This is in continuation to the mail shared earlier on “Pariksha pe Charcha – 2021.”  A short essay 
competition for the students of classes 9 to 12 . Selected students will get an opportunity to attend 
the Pariksha Pe Charcha, an interaction with Prime Minister, Mr. Narendra Modi in the 3rd week of 
March. 
  
Please refer to the below link that we have received from the CBSE board.  
 

Thank you. 
  
2. Dear Sir/Madam 

 
Please watch the film/video on 'Pariksha pe Charcha-2021' shared by the Ministry of Education. Film 
/Video link is given below: 
 
https://youtu.be/7FbdMcH3dJ8 
https://we.tl/t-KpDuiXDZSt 
 
Students can participate in it by submitting their questions and applying on the MyGov portal given in 
this promotional film. 
 
Last date for applying is 14th march 2020. 
 
3. Dear Grade 10 Parents, 

 
This is to share with you the date sheet we have received from the CBSE Board for Grade 10 final board 
exams. Please refer to the enclosed document for your reference and make a note of the highlighted 
dates. 
 
Thank you. 

 

4. Dear Parents of Grades 6 to 12 Students, 

 
Greetings! 
 
This is to inform you that tomorrow (April 02) is a working day for school and students of Grades 6 to 12 
will have online classes. 
 
5. Dear Parents, 
 
Looking to the present situation of the pandemic and school closure, and also taking in account the 
safety and well-being of the students, it is decided as follows: 
 
The Board Exam of Class X to be held from 4th May to June 7th, 2021 are hereby cancelled. The results of 
Class X Board will be prepared on the basis of an objective criterion to be developed by the Board. Any 
candidate who is not satisfied with the marks allocated to him/her on this basis will be given an 
opportunity to sit in an exam as and when the conditions are conducive to hold an exam. 
 
Thank you. 

https://youtu.be/7FbdMcH3dJ8
https://we.tl/t-KpDuiXDZSt

